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Sandy Sansing makes a $100,000 contribution to the mission of Gulf Coast Kid’s House 

(December 1, 2021 - Pensacola, FL) – Gulf Coast Kid’s House (GCKH) announces that Sandy 

Sansing has made a $100,000 donation to support their mission to end child abuse and heal 

families in Escambia County, Fl.  

“Words cannot express the deep appreciation Gulf Coast Kid’s House has for Sandy Sansing and 

his family,” said GCKH Board Chair David Peaden. “Sandy has been a longtime financial 

supporter of Gulf Coast Kid’s House for many years, and he is someone who continues to give 

back to our community. There are thousands of children who have come through the doors of 

Gulf Coast Kid’s House who have found hope and healing because of Sandy’s generosity. 

Selfless people like Sandy are truly worth their weight in gold.” 

Sandy Sansing and his dedicated family have been supporters of GCKH for almost 20 years. 

This philanthropic family has played a vital role in the growth of the GCKH mission by 

contributing over half a million dollars since 2005. 

A check presentation was facilitated at the Sandy Sansing BMW Dealership on Tuesday, 

November 30 alongside GCKH staff and board members, and Sansing’s daughter, Stephanie 

White.  

GCKH mission is to end child abuse and heal families through collaborative intervention, family 

support and prevention education. Learn more by visiting www.gulfcoastkidshouse.org or by 

calling 850-512-2754 and 850-490-9517. 

### 

Gulf Coast Kid’s House, Inc. is an independent 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization that is not state or federally 

funded. In the last year, Gulf Coast Kid’s House provided services to over 3,300 child victims of abuse and neglect. 

The trained professionals under one roof investigate, treat, and prosecute cases of child sexual and physical abuse, 

and severe neglect; education in child abuse prevention is also provided. 
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